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FORWARD-LOOKING STATEMENTS:
This communication contains certain forward-looking statements under the Private
Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. These forward-looking statements,
which may include, but are not limited to, statements concerning the financial
condition, results of operations and businesses of Quest Diagnostics and Unilab
and the benefits expected to result from the contemplated transaction, are based
on management's current expectations and estimates and involve risks and
uncertainties that could cause actual results or outcomes to differ materially
from those contemplated by the forward-looking statements.

Factors that could cause or contribute to such differences may include, but are
not limited to, the risk that the conditions relating to the required minimum
tender of Unilab shares or regulatory clearance might not be satisfied in a
timely manner or at all, risks relating to the integration of the technologies
and businesses of Quest Diagnostics and Unilab, unanticipated expenditures,
changing relationships with customers, suppliers and strategic partners,
conditions of the economy and other factors described in the most recent reports
on Form 10-Q, most recent reports on Form 10-K, and other periodic reports filed
by Quest Diagnostics and Unilab with the Securities and Exchange Commission.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:
On May 15, 2002, Quest Diagnostics filed a Registration Statement on Form S-4
and a Schedule TO, and Unilab filed a Solicitation/Recommendation Statement on
Schedule 14D-9, with the Securities and Exchange Commission in connection with
the transaction. A Prospectus, which is part of the Registration Statement on
Form S-4, the Solicitation/Recommendation Statement on Schedule 14D-9, and
related exchange offer materials, including a letter of election and
transmittal, have been mailed to stockholders of Unilab. In addition, Quest
Diagnostics has previously filed a Statement on Schedule 13D relating to its
agreement with Kelso Investment Associates VI, L.P. and KEP VI, LLC. Investors
and stockholders of Unilab are urged to read all of these documents carefully.
These documents contain important information about the transaction and should
be read before any decision is made with respect to the exchange offer.
Investors and stockholders are able to obtain free copies of these documents
through the website maintained by the Securities and Exchange Commission at
www.sec.gov. Free copies of these documents may also be obtained from Quest
Diagnostics by directing a request to Quest Diagnostics Incorporated at One
Malcolm Avenue, Teterboro, New Jersey, 07608, or from Unilab by directing a
request to Unilab Corporation at 18448 Oxnard Street, Tarzana, California,
91356.

In addition to the Registration Statement on Form S-4, Schedule TO, Prospectus,
Solicitation/Recommendation Statement on Schedule 14D-9 and related exchange
offer materials, both Quest Diagnostics and Unilab file annual, quarterly and
special reports, proxy statements and other information with the Securities and
Exchange Commission. You may read and copy any reports, Statements or other
information filed by Quest Diagnostics or Unilab at the SEC public reference
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room at 450 Fifth Street, N.W., Washington, D.C., 20549, or at any of the
Securities and Exchange Commission's other public reference rooms in New York,
New York and Chicago, Illinois. Please call the Securities and Exchange
Commission at 800-SEC-0330 for further information on the public reference
rooms. Quest Diagnostics' and Unilab's filings with the Securities and Exchange
Commission are also available to the public from commercial document-retrieval
services and at the website maintained by the Securities and Exchange Commission
at www.sec.gov.

                                      # # #

                  SUMMARY ADVERTISEMENT IN THE NEW YORK TIMES

                  This announcement is neither an offer to purchase nor a
solicitation of an offer to sell Shares (as defined below). The Offer (as
defined below) is being made by the Prospectus (as defined below) and the
related Letter of Election and Transmittal and any amendments or supplements
thereto, and is being made to all holders of Shares. Purchaser (as defined
below) is not aware of any jurisdiction where the making of the Offer is
prohibited by any applicable law. If Purchaser becomes aware of any jurisdiction
where the making of the Offer or the acceptance of Shares pursuant thereto is
prohibited by applicable law, Purchaser will make a good faith effort to comply
with such law. If, after such good faith effort, Purchaser cannot comply with
such law, the Offer will not be made to (nor will tenders be accepted from or on
behalf of) holders of Shares in such jurisdiction. In any jurisdiction where the
securities, blue sky or other laws require the Offer to be made by a licensed
broker or dealer, the Offer shall be deemed to be made on behalf of Purchaser by
Merrill Lynch & Co. (the "Dealer Manager") or one or more registered brokers or
dealers licensed under the laws of such jurisdiction.

                                    NOTICE BY

                      QUEST DIAGNOSTICS NEWCO INCORPORATED
                          A WHOLLY OWNED SUBSIDIARY OF
                         QUEST DIAGNOSTICS INCORPORATED
                            OF ITS OFFER TO EXCHANGE
                       0.3256 OF A SHARE OF COMMON STOCK
          (INCLUDING THE ASSOCIATED RIGHT TO PURCHASE PREFERRED STOCK)
                                       OF
                         QUEST DIAGNOSTICS INCORPORATED
                                       OR
                                 $26.50 IN CASH
                                       FOR
                     EACH OUTSTANDING SHARE OF COMMON STOCK
                                       OF
                               UNILAB CORPORATION

                  Quest Diagnostics Newco Incorporated, a Delaware corporation
("Purchaser") and a wholly owned subsidiary of Quest Diagnostics Incorporated, a
Delaware corporation ("Quest Diagnostics"), is offering to exchange 0.3256 of a
share of Quest Diagnostics' common stock, par value $.01 per share, together
with the associated right to purchase preferred stock ("Quest Diagnostics
Shares"), or to pay $26.50 in cash, for each outstanding share of common stock,
par value $.01 per share (the "Shares"), of Unilab Corporation, a Delaware
corporation (the "Company"), that is validly tendered and not properly withdrawn
in the Offer, upon the terms and subject to the conditions set forth in the
Prospectus dated May 15, 2002 (the "Prospectus") and the related Letter of
Election and Transmittal (which, together with any amendments or supplements
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thereto, collectively constitute the "Offer"). In the Offer, holders of Shares
may elect to receive cash or Quest Diagnostics Shares in exchange for each of
their Shares. However, the aggregate cash consideration that holders of Shares
may receive in the Offer is subject to a pro rata reduction because not more
than 30% of the Shares outstanding immediately prior to the expiration of the
Offer can be exchanged for cash. Following consummation of the Offer, Quest
Diagnostics intends to effect the Merger (as defined below).

     THE OFFER AND WITHDRAWAL RIGHTS WILL EXPIRE AT 12:00 MIDNIGHT, NEW YORK
             CITY TIME, ON MONDAY, JUNE 17, 2002, UNLESS THE OFFER
               IS EXTENDED. SHARES TENDERED PURSUANT TO THIS OFFER
                    MAY BE WITHDRAWN AT ANY TIME PRIOR TO THE
                            EXPIRATION OF THE OFFER.

                  The Offer is conditioned upon, among other things, (i) there
having been validly tendered and not properly withdrawn prior to the expiration
of the Offer at least that number of Shares that constitutes 50.1% of the
aggregate number of Shares outstanding on a fully diluted basis (the "Minimum
Tender Condition") and (ii) the applicable waiting period under the
Hart-Scott-Rodino Antitrust Improvements Act of 1976, as amended, having expired
or been terminated prior to the expiration of the Offer. The Offer is also
subject to other conditions. See the section of the Prospectus entitled "The
Offer - Conditions to the Offer".

                  The Offer is being made pursuant to the Agreement and Plan of
Merger, dated as of April 2, 2002, and amended as of May 13, 2002 (as amended,
the "Merger Agreement"), among Quest Diagnostics, Purchaser and the Company. The
Merger Agreement provides, among other things, that following completion of the
Offer and the satisfaction or, if permissible, waiver of all conditions set
forth in the Merger Agreement, and in accordance with the Delaware General
Corporation Law ("Delaware Law"), the Company will be merged with and into
Purchaser or, depending on certain tax matters, Purchaser will be merged with
and into the Company (the "Merger"). At the effective time of the Merger, each
outstanding Share (other than Shares held in the Company's treasury, Shares held
by Quest Diagnostics, Purchaser or any wholly owned subsidiary of Quest
Diagnostics or Purchaser, or Shares held by any stockholder that has perfected
appraisal rights, if available) will be cancelled and converted into 0.3256 of a
Quest Diagnostics Share, upon the terms and conditions of the Merger Agreement.
Notwithstanding the amount, if any, of cash paid in the Offer, stockholders who
do not tender Shares in the Offer will not receive any cash consideration in the
Merger (except for cash, if any, that is paid in lieu of fractional Quest
Diagnostics Shares or following the exercise of appraisal rights, if
applicable). The Merger Agreement is more fully described in the section of the
Prospectus entitled "The Merger Agreement".

                  Stockholders of record who tender directly to the Offer
Exchange Agent (as defined below) will not be obligated to pay brokerage fees or
commissions or, subject to Instruction 6 of the Letter of Election and
Transmittal, stock transfer taxes, if any, on the purchase of Shares by
Purchaser pursuant to the Offer. Stockholders who hold their Shares through a
broker or bank should consult such institution as to whether it charges any
service fees. Purchaser will pay all charges and expenses of the Dealer Manager,
Computershare Trust Company of New York, which is acting as the offer exchange
agent (the "Offer Exchange Agent"), and Georgeson Shareholder Communications,
Inc., which is acting as the information agent (the "Information Agent"),
incurred in connection with the Offer.
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                  THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE COMPANY (A) HAS DETERMINED THAT
THE MERGER AGREEMENT AND THE TRANSACTIONS CONTEMPLATED THEREBY, INCLUDING THE
OFFER AND THE MERGER, ARE FAIR TO AND IN THE BEST INTERESTS OF THE COMPANY AND
THE HOLDERS OF SHARES, (B) HAS APPROVED AND DECLARED ADVISABLE THE MERGER
AGREEMENT AND THE TRANSACTIONS CONTEMPLATED THEREBY, INCLUDING EACH OF THE OFFER
AND THE MERGER, AND (C) RECOMMENDS THAT THE HOLDERS OF SHARES ACCEPT THE OFFER
AND, IF APPLICABLE, VOTE IN FAVOR OF THE ADOPTION OF THE MERGER AGREEMENT.

                  For purposes of the Offer, Purchaser will be deemed to have
accepted for payment and/or exchange (and thereby purchased and/or exchanged)
Shares validly tendered and not properly withdrawn as, if and when Purchaser
gives oral or written notice to the Offer Exchange Agent of Purchaser's
acceptance for payment

and/or exchange of such Shares pursuant to the Offer. Upon the terms and subject
to the conditions of the Offer, payment for Shares accepted for exchange
pursuant to the Offer will be made by deposit of the purchase price in cash,
Quest Diagnostics Shares or cash in lieu of fractional Quest Diagnostics Shares
with the Offer Exchange Agent, which will act as agent for tendering
stockholders for the purpose of receiving payments of cash, Quest Diagnostics
Shares and cash to be paid in lieu of fractional Quest Diagnostics Shares from
Purchaser and transmitting such cash and/or Quest Diagnostics Shares to validly
tendering stockholders whose Shares have been accepted for exchange. In all
cases, payment for Shares accepted for exchange pursuant to the Offer will be
made only after timely receipt by the Offer Exchange Agent of (i) the
certificates evidencing such Shares (the "Share Certificates") or timely
confirmation of a book-entry transfer of such Shares into the Offer Exchange
Agent's account at the Book-Entry Transfer Facility (as defined in the
Prospectus), (ii) the Letter of Election and Transmittal (or a manually signed
facsimile thereof), properly completed and duly executed, with any required
signature guarantees or an agent's message (as defined in the Prospectus) in
connection with a book-entry transfer, and (iii) all other required documents.

                  The term "Expiration Date" means 12:00 midnight, New York City
time, on Monday, June 17, 2002, unless and until Purchaser (subject to the terms
and conditions of the Merger Agreement) extends the period of time for which the
Offer is open, in which event the term "Expiration Date" shall mean the latest
time and date at which the Offer, as so extended by Purchaser, shall expire
prior to the exchange of Shares. Unless the Company otherwise agrees, Purchaser
must (or in the case of clause (c) below, Purchaser has the option to) extend
the Offer for one or more periods (not in excess of ten business days each) (a)
beyond the initial scheduled Expiration Date, up to September 30, 2002, if, at
the scheduled or extended Expiration Date, any of the conditions to the Offer
have not been satisfied or, to the extent permitted, waived, until the
conditions to the Offer are satisfied or waived, (b) for any period required by
any rule, regulation, interpretation or position of the SEC or the SEC's staff
applicable to the Offer or any period required by applicable law, or (c) for an
aggregate period of not more than ten business days beyond the latest applicable
date that would otherwise be permitted under clause (a) or (b) above, if, as of
the Expiration Date, all of the conditions to the Offer have been satisfied or
waived, but the number of Shares validly tendered and not withdrawn equals more
than 80%, but less than 90%, of the outstanding Shares on a fully diluted basis.
However, Purchaser will not be obligated to extend the Offer pursuant to clause
(a) above (but may elect to do so in accordance with the terms of the Merger
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Agreement) if the Minimum Tender Condition is not satisfied at the time such
extension would otherwise be required as long as certain other conditions to the
Offer have been satisfied (which conditions are expressly set forth in the
Merger Agreement) and Purchaser has publicly announced such fact and its
intention not to extend the Offer at least two business days prior to the date
that the extension would otherwise have been required. Except as provided in
clause (c) above, Purchaser is not permitted to extend the Offer without the
prior written consent of the Company at the time that all conditions to the
Offer have been satisfied or, to the extent permitted, waived.

                  Purchaser shall cause any such extension to be made by giving
oral or written notice of such extension to the Offer Exchange Agent, which will
be followed by a public announcement to that effect no later than 9:00 a.m., New
York City time, on the next business day after the previously scheduled
Expiration Date. During any such extension, all Shares previously tendered and
not properly withdrawn will remain subject to the Offer, subject to the right,
if any, to withdraw the Shares.

                  Tenders of Shares made pursuant to the Offer are irrevocable,
except that such Shares may be withdrawn at any time prior to the Expiration
Date and, unless theretofore accepted for payment and paid for by Purchaser
pursuant to the Offer, may also be withdrawn at any time after July 13, 2002.
For a withdrawal of tendered Shares to be effective, a written, telex or
facsimile transmission notice of withdrawal must be timely received by the Offer
Exchange Agent at one of its addresses set forth in the Prospectus. Any such
notice of withdrawal must specify the name and address of the person who
tendered the Shares to be withdrawn, that person's social security number, the
certificate number(s) and the number of Shares to be withdrawn and the name of
the registered holder of such Shares, if different from that of the person who
tendered such Shares.

                  If the certificates evidencing Shares to be withdrawn have
been delivered or otherwise identified to the Offer Exchange Agent, the name of
the registered holder and the serial numbers of the particular certificates
evidencing the Shares withdrawn must also be furnished to the Offer Exchange
Agent prior to the physical release of the certificates. A financial institution
must guarantee all signatures on the notice of withdrawal, unless those Shares
have been tendered for the account of any Eligible Institution (as defined in
the Prospectus). If Shares have

been tendered pursuant to the procedures for book-entry transfer as set forth in
the Prospectus, any notice of withdrawal must specify the name and number of the
account at the Book-Entry Transfer Facility (as defined in the Prospectus) to be
credited with the withdrawn Shares and must otherwise comply with the Book-Entry
Transfer Facility's procedures. All questions as to the form and validity
(including the time of receipt) of any notice of withdrawal will be determined
by Purchaser, in its sole discretion, which determination will be final and
binding on all parties.

                  Any election is irrevocable, except that Shares tendered may
be withdrawn at any time prior to the Expiration Date and, unless previously
accepted and paid for pursuant to the Offer, may also be withdrawn at any time
after July 13, 2002. After an effective withdrawal of Shares, a stockholder may
change such stockholder's election and re-tender withdrawn Shares prior to the
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Expiration Date by following one of the procedures for tendering Shares
described in the section of the Prospectus entitled "Procedure for Tendering and
Electing".

                  The information required to be disclosed by Rule 14d-6(d)(1)
of the General Rules and Regulations under the Securities Exchange Act of 1934
is contained in the Prospectus and is incorporated herein by reference.

                  In connection with the Offer, the Company has provided
Purchaser with the Company's stockholder list and security positions listing for
the purpose of disseminating the Offer to holders of Shares. The Prospectus and
the related Letter of Election and Transmittal will be mailed by Purchaser or
the Information Agent to record holders of Shares whose names appear on the
Company's stockholder list and will be furnished to brokers, dealers, commercial
banks, trust companies and similar persons whose names, or the names of whose
nominees, appear on the stockholder list or, if applicable, who are listed as
participants in a clearing agency's security position listing for subsequent
transmittal to beneficial owners of Shares.

                  THE PROSPECTUS AND THE RELATED LETTER OF ELECTION AND
TRANSMITTAL CONTAIN IMPORTANT INFORMATION THAT SHOULD BE READ BEFORE ANY
DECISION IS MADE WITH RESPECT TO THE OFFER.

                  Questions or requests for assistance may be directed to the
Information Agent or Dealer Manager at their respective addresses and telephone
numbers listed below. Additional copies of the Prospectus, the related Letter of
Election and Transmittal and other materials related to the Offer may be
obtained from the Information Agent at its address and telephone number set
forth below, and copies will be furnished promptly at Purchaser's expense. No
fees or commissions will be paid to brokers, dealers or other persons (other
than the Dealer Manager, the Information Agent and the Offer Exchange Agent) in
connection with the solicitation of tenders of Shares pursuant to the Offer.

                     The Information Agent for the Offer is:

                          [GEORGESON SHAREHOLDER LOGO]

                           17 State Street, 10th Floor
                               New York, NY 10004
                     Banks and Brokers Call: (212) 440-9800
                    All Others Call Toll Free: (866) 318-0509

                      The Dealer Manager for the Offer is:

                               MERRILL LYNCH & CO.

                            4 World Financial Center
                            New York, New York 10080
                                 Call Toll Free:
                                 (866) 276-1462

May 15, 2002

FORWARD-LOOKING STATEMENTS:
This communication contains certain forward-looking statements under the Private
Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995. These forward-looking statements,
which may include, but are not limited to, statements concerning the financial
condition, results of operations and businesses of Quest Diagnostics and Unilab
and the benefits expected to result from the contemplated transaction, are based
on management's current expectations and estimates and involve risks and
uncertainties that could cause actual results or outcomes to differ materially
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from those contemplated by the forward-looking statements.

Factors that could cause or contribute to such differences may include, but are
not limited to, the risk that the conditions relating to the required minimum
tender of Unilab shares or regulatory clearance might not be satisfied in a
timely manner or at all, risks relating to the integration of the technologies
and businesses of Quest Diagnostics and Unilab, unanticipated expenditures,
changing relationships with customers, suppliers and strategic partners,
conditions of the economy and other factors described in the most recent reports
on Form 10-Q, most recent reports on Form 10-K, and other periodic reports filed
by Quest Diagnostics and Unilab with the Securities and Exchange Commission.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION:

On May 15, 2002, Quest Diagnostics filed a Registration Statement on Form S-4
and a Schedule TO, and Unilab filed a Solicitation/Recommendation Statement on
Schedule 14D-9,

with the Securities and Exchange Commission in connection with the transaction.
A Prospectus, which is part of the Registration Statement on Form S-4, the
Solicitation/Recommendation Statement on Schedule 14D-9, and related exchange
offer materials, including a letter of election and transmittal, has been mailed
to stockholders of Unilab. In addition, Quest Diagnostics has previously filed a
Statement on Schedule 13D relating to its agreement with Kelso Investment
Associates VI, L.P. and KEP VI, LLC. Investors and stockholders of Unilab are
urged to read all of these documents carefully. These documents contain
important information about the transaction and should be read before any
decision is made with respect to the exchange offer. Investors and stockholders
are able to obtain free copies of these documents through the website maintained
by the Securities and Exchange Commission at www.sec.gov. Free copies of these
documents may also be obtained from Quest Diagnostics by directing a request to
Quest Diagnostics Incorporated at One Malcolm Avenue, Teterboro, New Jersey,
07608, or from Unilab by directing a request to Unilab Corporation at 18448
Oxnard Street, Tarzana, California, 91356.

In addition to the Registration Statement on Form S-4, Schedule TO, Prospectus,
Solicitation/Recommendation Statement on Schedule 14D-9 and related exchange
offer materials, both Quest Diagnostics and Unilab file annual, quarterly and
special reports, proxy statements and other information with the Securities and
Exchange Commission. You may read and copy any reports, Statements or other
information filed by Quest Diagnostics or Unilab at the SEC public reference
room at 450 Fifth Street, N.W., Washington, D.C., 20549, or at any of the
Securities and Exchange Commission's other public reference rooms in New York,
New York and Chicago, Illinois. Please call the Securities and Exchange
Commission at 800-SEC-0330 for further information on the public reference
rooms. Quest Diagnostics' and Unilab's filings with the Securities and Exchange
Commission are also available to the public from commercial document-retrieval
services and at the website maintained by the Securities and Exchange Commission
at www.sec.gov.

                                      # # #
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